
From: beuteld <beuteld@bellsouth.net>  

Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 2:53 PM 

To: Sally Walsh <SWalsh@cityofpsl.com> 

Subject: 2nd Term Request for Deborah Beutel 

 

Ms. Walsh: 

 

This is a formal request to allow me to serve on the Planning and Zoning Board for a 2nd term.  Thank 

you. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Deb Beutel 


